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2003-0701 Request In Committee

Communication from Russ Vollmer requesting repair and securing of the car stops at the City
owned parking lot at 8410 W. Cleveland Ave.

Introduced: 11/18/2003 Controlling Body: Public Works Committee
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8410 West Cleveland Avenue (lower east)
West Allis, Wisconsin 53227
phone/ fax 414 541 3334 Cell: 414 405 3373
Business 414 541 3335 Home fax 414 423 4237

November 6, 2003

Re: West Allis Citv owned public parking lot. Located at 8410 wWest Cleveland Avenue

To:

All City of West Allis Officials YOUR ATTENTION IS NEEDED

I have requested help from the city with no response.
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North end of lot (84th street entrance) large hole in asphalr.  This is a danger for anyone walking.

South entrance of lot (Cleveland Ave) car stops are moved and played with from young peaple in the area.
The young boys like to jump these concrete car stops with their bikes. All car stops need ta be secured
with iron spikes along Cleveland avenue.

Maintenance is needed on this lot as winter is approaching and snow removal is needed.

For the last two years I have asked for help on this CITY owned lot and Public Works refuse to give at-
tention to these requests.

This letter is being faxed to every city official in the Service Directary.

Cordially

Russ Vollmer



